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September 30th, 2009 
 
New Mexico Business Weekly 
116 Central Ave. SW Suite 202 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
 
 
Dear Mr. Avery,  
 
Monique Estrada is an individual who deserves consideration and would be a fine 
addition to your staff.   I had the opportunity to work with Monique after she joined 
KASA FOX 2 as a graphic artist and was pleased to find that her talents surpassed what 
was anticipated.  
 
Monique was a hard worker, diligent at any task, and was willing to work outside her 
areas of expertise gaining new skills, while improving her understanding of the 
broadcast business.  Her creativity and willingness to go beyond the call of duty to 
complete tasks well, and before deadline, made her a invaluable resource.   
 
Although Monique was not a direct report to the Operations Department interaction 
with members of the production, and on-air staff was appreciated by all.  Her co-
workers were receptive to her input, and found that she was a trusted ally in 
completing tasks.   
 
Following the merger of KASA and KRQE the independent company that I own, MH 
Bulldog Productions have continued to utilize Monique’s skills for graphic projects.   
She has been the sole responsible party for all the art design and completion of the 
box art for the Gathering of Nations Highlights.    
 
In this role I have found her work to be at all times of the utmost quality, and never 
hesitate to entrust the tasks to her creative process.    
 
Please take a moment and consider this an opportunity to hire someone who can 
adapt and grow with your organization.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mark S. Gardner 
President  
MH Bulldog Productions 


